
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am writing in my capacity as Ceredigion County Council's Chief Finance Officer and Section 
151 officer.    

 
I can confirm that the Council’s multi-year Capital programme, which was approved by our 
Full Council on 29/02/24, includes provision for the match funding of grant schemes.   For 
2024/25 there is currently a sum of £200,000 set aside and I can confirm that should the 
Aberaeron library grant application be successful, then the required 20% match-funding of 
£56,065 would be allocated from this budget.    

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further clarification. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Duncan Hall  
Corporate Lead Officer: Finance and Procurement & Section 151 Officer 
  

Dyddiad 
Date 9 May 2024 

Gofynnwch am 
Please ask for Duncan Hall 

Llinell uniongyrchol 
Direct line 01545 570881 

Fy nghyf 
My ref  

Eich cyf 
Your ref  

Ebost 
Email clic@ceredigion.gov.uk 

To: Museums, Archives and Libraries Division 
at Welsh Government 


